THE CITY QIF RSV VRIS

PRESENTED TO

FUSIA COMMUNICATIONS

ON THE OCCASION OF ITS 2017 CROSS CULTURAL INTERNSHIP PROGRAM RECOGNITION
CEREMONY, FOR ITS CRITICAL CONTRIBUTIONS TO OUR GREAT AND GLOBAL CITY. BY
PAIRING UNIVERSITY STUDENTS FROM ACROSS ASIA WITH INTERNSHIP OPPORUNTIES AT
ORGANIZATIONS IN NEW YORK, FUSIA COMMUNICATIONS IS PROMOTING CROSS-
CULTURAL EXCHANGE AND HELPING YOUNG PEOPLE GAIN THE KNOWLEDGE AND
EXPERIENCE THEY NEED TO SUCCEED. | AM PROUD TO APPLAUD THIS ORGANIZATION’S
EFFORTS TO STRENGTHEN THE GLOBAL COMMUNITY AND INSPIRE THE NEXT GENERATION
OF LEADERS.

Bill de Blasio, Mayor
July 17, 2017



